
 

 

NOTICE 
 

COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH OF MANITOBA 
 

RE:  CASE MANAGEMENT MATTERS 
 
A new Family Division case flow model will be implemented on February 1, 2019.  
To facilitate the transition to the new model, no case conference dates will be set 
on matters where an initiating pleading or motion to vary has been filed but where 
no motion or case conference date has yet been set.  These matters will proceed 
into the new case flow after February 1, 2019. 
 
It is recognized that there may be issues that require the immediate attention of 
the Court during the transition period prior to February 1, 2019.  In such cases, the 
party seeking relief may file a motion to be heard on the existing Tuesday Family 
List.  Parties and their counsel will be required to attend and be prepared to discuss 
not only the motion before the court, but the next steps in the process.  The 
assigned judges will generally have time to meet with parties and their counsel 
Tuesday afternoon to further any resolution discussions. 
 
Additional information on the new case flow will be posted on the Manitoba Courts 
website (www.manitobacourts.mb.ca), as it becomes available. 
 
Questions regarding scheduling of case conferences may be directed to the Case 
Management Coordinator at (204) 945-7853. 
 
 
ISSUED BY: 
 
“Original signed by Amy Jackson” 
__________________________________ 
Amy Jackson, Registrar 
(Manitoba) 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2018 

http://www.manitobacourts.mb.ca/

